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RECENED

January 21, 2020

Crystal Lawton

Planning Board Secretary
City of Lambertville

18 York Street
Lambertville, NJ 08530

RE: O’Connor Lot Line Adjustment
Block 1024, Lot 7 & 8

Dear Crystal,
In reference to the proposed tax line adjustment, there are no new lots are being created and

therefore no changes required for existing lot numbets or lots being created. Additionally, the
taxes are paid to date for the ?ve referenced lots.

Sincerely,

Tax &ssessor



